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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing society. 

 

Dear Year, 6 Parents, 
 

Re: Waddecar Residential Trip – Final Information 
 

Our final end-of-term treat is here, and we’re all looking forward to an exciting and memorable time at Waddecar! 
Please read the following important reminders carefully to ensure your child is fully prepared: 

 
Final Reminders: 

• Sun Protection: Please provide plenty of sun cream and suitable sun protection. Hopefully, the weather will be on our 

side! 
 

• Water Fight: Children will need a water gun for a water fight on Tuesday. 
 

• Sleeping Equipment: Sleeping bags and pillows should be packed in a bin liner or large bag, clearly labelled with your 

child’s name. 
 

Tuesday Clothing: 

o Pack two sets of clothing in separate plastic bags: 

▪ One set of old clothes and shoes for the water fight (these may get wet and muddy). 

▪ One clean set of clothes to travel home in. Please note that showers may not be possible before 

departure. 
 

• Spending Money: Up to £5, placed in a clearly named purse or envelope, for use at the gift/tuck shop. 
 

• Arrival Time: 

o Please arrive at Waddecar at 10:00am with a packed lunch. 

o Do not arrive before this time – although staff will be onsite, we’ll still be setting up. 
 

• Pickup Time: 

o Collection is at 12:00 noon on Tuesday. 

o Please be prompt, as we must leave Waddecar by 12:45pm. 

o Any children not collected by this time will be taken back to school by staff. 
 

• Footwear: Children will be very active so strong, supportive footwear is essential. 
 

• Electronics: No phones or gaming devices are permitted. 
 

Personal Belongings: All other items are your child’s responsibility. 

 
Medication: 

• All medication must be: 

o Clearly labelled 

o Handed directly to staff on arrival 
o In original packaging with clear dosage instructions on a pharmacy dispensing label 

• Please ensure your child has enough medication for the full duration of the trip 

• Note: We cannot accept medicines that have been removed from their original containers, nor can we alter dosages 

based on parental instructions. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. We’re looking forward to a fantastic trip! 
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